“It is important that we adopt policies that will get the economy back on its feet and help people stay in their homes.  I have spent the last week talking with constituents, meeting with Secretary Paulson, Chairman Bernanke, and my colleagues about solutions to this economic crisis.  It is imperative that we make the right decision that will benefit the long term needs of Nevada and the country.  To date, an agreement has not been made and legislation has not been drafted.  It is my hope that Congress can act in a bipartisan and thoughtful manner as we work to solve our nation’s problems,” said Heller.
